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Ottawa, 3rd August 1916.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 31st ultimo addressed to Mr.Bray requesting the field notes

of Island No.20 opposite the Townahip of Smith as surveyed by

the late J.J.Haslett and to say that the field notes of Haslett’s

survey are not of record in this Department. It appears to have

been made in 1854-5. You may be able to obtain a copy of these

field notes by application to the Department of Crown Lands,

Toronto,

Your obedient servant,

F.D.M.Lea

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

L.B. Stewart Esq., D.T.S.

Juniper Island P.O.

stony Lake, Ont.
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